“ PREVENTION CARE. RECOVERY

“ Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara ]

30 June 2015

L K Barber

Fyi-request-2596-3b04dc05@reguests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Barber
Official Information Act Request
Thank you for your email of 26 June 2015 requesting the following information:
Given the purpose of sec's 5 & 6, as explained in the answer to the first question asked in my
previous OIA request of 23 April 2015, regarding ACC form 21 under the 1982 Act, why is

this form not considered significant?

It was not included in the response to a prior OIA request made 10-11 Feb 2014 asking for
the identification of significant forms & papers used in the fatal claim process?

Why not?
Why is this form not supplied in the earlier request?

Why the information is requested in form ACC 21 considered insignificant to the fatal
process?

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and
certainly by 24 July 2015.

If you have any questions | will be happy to work with you to resolve these. | can be
contacted via email at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

Advisor
Government Services

ACC Corporate Office / Justice Centre, 19 Aitken Street, Wellington 6140 / PO Box 242, Wellington 6140 / New Zealand

Ph (04) 816 7400 / wyvyw.acc.co.nz




